
Makaton Sign Makaton Symbol

Song – Summer Holiday

Makaton Sign Makaton Symbol

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rj5zY7
Lovm8

This week we wanted to give a special mentions to all 
our amazing Year 6 children as they say goodbye to 
Primary School and move on to the next stage of their 
learning. You have been a hardworking and friendly 
bunch of Y6s who will be missed next year. Good luck 
at secondary school! Mrs Davies and Miss Arnold ☺

Whole School 
attendance:

93.92%
Winning Classes:

3LN 97.45%

Week beginning – 30/09/2021

Watch how to do it here:

You wake up and find yourself 
under the sea. What can you 

see? What do you do?

Dear Parents/Carer,

We wanted to take this opportunity to say a huge 
welcome back to all our Holgate families and a hello 
to those families joining us this term. It has been a 
wonderful start back to the new school year and the 
children have been fantastic in learning new routines 
as well as remembering some of our pre-Covid ones. 
We will continue to share our school learning and 
events with you via our weekly newsletter starting 
next Friday so please look out for that coming out via 
Parentmail from Friday 10th September.  We hope that 
this will be a more “normal” year for our children and 
look forward to engaging in educational visits and 
parents' sessions again soon. Thank you for your 
ongoing support,

Miss Arnold

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rj5zY7Lovm8


Nursery (Mr Smith)
F2BD (Mrs Dixon)
F2TP (Mrs Payne)
1HO (Mrs O’Kane)
1BG (Mrs Barnes/Mrs Grimwade)
2EB (Miss Baker)
2RV (Mrs Vowles)
3JB (Mrs Bardgett)
3NW (Mrs Wilkinson)
4DG (Mr Gleave)
4GS (Mr Smith)
5ED (Miss Davies)
5IR (Miss Roe)
6AW (Mrs Woodhead)
6AR (Mr Rathe)

Please see below for the Nottinghamshire County Council School holiday dates for 2021/22.

• Parent Governor nominations 
taking place info sent via Parentmail

• Individual photo day on Wednesday
15th of September

I

Important reminders from the School Office 

• Don’t forget to log in to Parentmail and book meals for week 
commencing 13/09/21 by Sunday. 

• Any problems with Parentmail please call the School Office and
we can help.

• Office email address is Office@holgateprimary.org which you 
can use for general queries to save coming into School.

• Please remember to label your child's uniform tops, bottoms 
and everything in-between ☺

mailto:Office@holgateprimary.org



